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Disaster Assistance for Heavy Rain from Storm Front of August 2019 

We wish to express our condolences to people who perished in the heavy rains across 

northern Kyushu that occurred from August 27, 2019 due to the storm front. At the same 

time, we wish to express our heartfelt sympathies to those affected by the rains. 

As assistance for the disaster caused by the heavy rains this time, Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

and Daihatsu Motor Kyushu Co., Ltd. have decided to donate a total of 1.5 million yen to the 

Japanese Red Cross Society. 

Both companies will continue to strive toward being able to contribute to everyone in the 

affected areas. 

We sincerely hope that the affected areas will recover as soon as possible. 


